

Latvia, Lithuania and Belarus Cross-border Cooperation Programme within European Neighbourhood and Partnership Instrument 2007-2013



OUR STORY

This programme is funded by the European Union

29 December 2014 Newsletter

Issue 22

www.enpi-cbc.eu

In a few words:

- Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year!
- Ultimate deadline for project completion extended
- JTS Branch Office in Belarus has moved to Minsk
- Ask for Programme Calendar 2015





Deadline for Project Completion Is Extended

The ultimate deadline for completion of the EU-funded projects under the Programme has been extended from 31 December 2014 to 30 June 2015. Large Scale Projects must be finished before the end of 2015. Each request for project extension shall be assessed and analysed on case-by-case basis.

Belarusian Branch Office Has Moved to Minsk

The Belarusian Branch Office of the Joint Technical Secretariat has moved from Vitebsk to Minsk.

The office is now located at the following address:

Korolya street 20, office 6, Minsk 220004, Belarus. The new telephone number is: +375 29 377 4182. E-mail: belarus@enpicbc.eu or evgeniy.odinets@enpi-cbc.eu.

Programme Calendar for the year 2015

Ask for the Programme Calendar for 2015 in the premises of the Joint Technical Secretariat or Branch Offices in Daugavpils and Minsk.

Contents of this publication are the sole responsibility of JTS and cannot be used to reflect the position of the EU.

